Dear sir/ madam,

Thank youfor consulting M atural England on the Addingham Neighbourhood Plan. Natural England’s
Yorkshire and northem Lincelnshire Team are notin a position to reviewthe latest draft of the
neighbourhood plan at present or to assess the potential impacts on statutory nature conservation
sites or protected landscapes. If you consider there are significant risksto statutory nature
conservation sites or protected landscapes then please re-consult us detailingthe areas on which

youwould like usto provide detailed advice.

| note that we have previously provided comments on the neighbourhood plan and the HRA/ SEA
which | have attached for your information.

Kind Regards,

Central Delivery Team
Yorkshire and Morthern Lincolnshire Area Team

Foss House,




